
Wear your brightest clothes &
help raise money for Beacon

Thursday12thOctober2023



Thank you so much for choosing to
support Beacon by joining in the fun of

Bright for Sight.

Our local community has been so kind
to us, especially during such a tough

couple of years. Your support means the
world to us, so a huge thank you! 

In this pack, you'll find loads of fun ideas
to help you make the most of Bright For

Sight day and raise lots of money for
Beacon.

 

We can’t wait to see pictures of your
brightest outfits! Don’t forget to tag us

using the hashtag 

#BrightForBeacon

Did you Know????
Bright contrasting colours are one of the
simplest ways to support people with sight
loss....think using a highlighter in a text book 

A donation of £3 could help us to provide
15 minutes of low vision advice for someone
with sight loss

A donation of £10 could help us to provide a
session of sight loss advice support 

A message from our CEO
Lisa Cowley



How to get involved

Put up a poster
It's the best way to tell everyone about the event

(we have a great poster included in this pack!)

Bright Colours Only!
Make sure friends, colleagues, family all know

that bright colours are mandatory 
- the brighter the better!

Think about the extras 
A cake sale, tombola and sweepstakes are all good

ways to add fun to your event and to raise extra
money for Beacon



There are three main ways to send your donation to
Beacon:

You can bank the money you raise and make a donation
via our website www.beaconvision.org

 You could send a cheque to:
Beacon Centre for the Blind,
Wolverhampton Road East,

Sedgley,
Wolverhampton,

WV4 6AZ
(cheque made payable to: Beacon Centre for the Blind)

or you can call the Fundraising Team on 01902 880111 and
arrange a time and date to drop the cash into our Centre or

nearest charity shop. You can also email
supportus@beaconvision.org

Let's talk money!

Thank you for taking part in this year’s Bright for Sight, 
we know things are tough for everyone at the moment with

the cost of living so even if you just take part to help us
raise awareness of Beacon, it would mean the world to us!



Wear your brightest clothes &
help raise money for

Beacon Centre for the Blind

Date:

Details:

Thursday 12th October
2023



Sweepstake
The rules are simple, pick your winning colour and add it to the triangle,

then fold the corner over. Each person picks an item and makes a
donation. At the end of the day, the winning item is revealed and the

winner wins a prize of your choosing.
**if you are playing for money, it must be for over 16s only.

winning item

Pink
Hat

Blue
Bow

Green
Glasses

Orange
Scarf

Purple
Tie

Blue
Specs

Lilac
Bag

Turquoise
Socks

Pink
Pants

Yellow
Flower

Red
Lips

Green
Parker

Purple
Purse

Blue
Bra

Violet
Vest

Blue
Bangle

Orange
Jumper

Green
Sandals

Pink
Platforms

Blue
Earrings



Guess the number of
Jellybeans in the Jar

Answer at the back of the pack



  Dot to Dot

Answer at the back of the pack
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Draw a line to
connect each picture
with its other half

f



Competition Time!
Make these glasses as colourful as you can by using your brightest

crayons. The brightest glasses will be chosen as the winner. 
Good Luck! 

Name:

Nursery:



Blindfold 
'What is it game'

Get the group sitting on the floor. Group leader to prepare a tray of
items and place a tea towel over the tray. Blindfold one child and ask
them to find specific items on the tray. The leader can only describe
the item and not say the name of the object. The child can only use

listening skills and the feel of touch to find the specific object. Do not
use sharp objects or anything that people could injure themselves with.



Blindfold 
'Circle of silence game'

Great with groups of around 10 to 20. Group to stand in an inward
facing circle with an arms length between each person. One person is
given an object that if jarred will make a noise, a large tin with a few

marbles in it works really well. The tin must be passed from one person
to the next as quietly as they can. One of the group wears a blindfold

and asked to stand in the middle of the circle. Their aim is to listen out
for the noise of the tin and marbles. If they hear it they should point to
where the noise comes from. Whoever made the noise takes the place

of the person in the middle of the group.



It's not a fundraiser without bunting!
The next couple of pages contain bunting flags in different colours,
print them out, fold the rectangle over a piece of string, secure with

glue or tape, repeat until you have the required length!
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Th
ank You!

From everyone at Team Beacon thank
you for planning your very own

Bright for Sight day in aid of Beacon.

If you need any help you can call the
Fundraising Team on 01902 880111 or
email supportus@beaconvision.org

And don't forget we would love to see
your pictures! You can email them to us

at supportus@beaconvision.org or
share them on social media using the

hashtag #BrightForBeacon

Registered Charity No.216092



 There are 103 jelly beans in the jar!

Answer Time!

 If you wish to take part in the colouring competition
please email all entries to supportus@beaconvision.org 

Closing date for entries: 26th October 2023. 
Please ensure the child's name and nursery is written

clearly on each entry.  One lucky winner will receive one
free adult and one free child ticket to this year’s

Santa Run event, which will take place Sunday 3rd
December at West Park Wolverhampton.

Additional information and tickets can be found here:

Competition!


